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Mr. Georgetti,
This is your confirmation that we have received from United International
Corporation the following devices:

One Seaman Nuclear model C-200 portable density/moisture gauge serial number L-
654, containing 4.5 mCi Radium226Beryllium in a sealed source capsule.
One Seaman Nuclear model C-300 portable density/moisture gauge serial
number21018, containing 4.5 mCi Radium226Beryllium in a sealed source capsule.
These devices were received and have been transferred to Seaman Nuclear
Corporation on September 6, 2012.

Sincerely,

Harry Seaman, Vice President
Seaman Nuclear Corporation
7315 S. First St.
Oak creek, WI 53154
Tel: 414-762-5100
Fax: 414-762-5106
hseaman@seamannuclear.com
www.seamannuclear.com

On 9/17/2012 10:34 AM, Peter Georgetti wrote:

Hi,
 

UIC had sent 2 gauges for disposal on Aug 30th.  I had given my email address over the
phone and was waiting for some paperwork showing that they were received. 
 
I have not received anything yet. 
 
They were gauges with serial numbers as follows:
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Please forward by email.  Thanks.
 
Sincerely,
 
Peter Georgetti, P.E.
Director of Engineering
United International Corporation
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55 Capital Blvd., 2nd Floor
Rocky Hill, CT 06067
W: 860.436.5600 Ext. 107
M: 203.233.2011
F: 860.436.5601
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